
Reception to Wish Good Luck to Ethiopian Delegation to Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games 

 

 On 10 July 2021, the Embassy of Japan hosted a reception to wish good luck to the Ethiopian 

Delegation before they depart for the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games. 

 Dr. Ashebir Woldegiorgis, Chairperson of the Ethiopian Olympic Committee, as well as other 

various stakeholders, attended the reception. 

During the reception, Ambassador Ito explained the vision of the Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games, as 

well as the three concepts under this vision, and expressed her hope that the Ethiopian athletes’ 

success during the Tokyo Olympic and Paralympic Games will provide hope for a future full of 

peace and prosperity for the Ethiopian People. 
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